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Tammy Hodgman

From: Robert J. Burns

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 8:46 AM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Subject: FW: Welcome Sign

 

 

Robert Burns 
Town Manager | rjburns@windhammaine.us 
Town of Windham | Of�ce of the Town Manager 

8 School Road | Windham, ME  04062 | www.windhammaine.us 

Ph. 207.892.1907 Ext. 1129 | Fax 207.892-1910  

 

From: John Henry <johnhenry@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 7:24 PM 

To: Shawn <smcpherson@medicalreimbursement.org> 

Cc: TownCouncil <TownCouncil@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Re: Welcome Sign 

 

Hi Shawn, 

The Town is in the process of rebranding.  A new design was developed by a committee and yes the 

discussion of the Championships were discussed and will be accommodated in some form.  In the 

meantime, I don’t think there will be an effort to update the existing signs so we will have to wait for the 

new ones to show off our accomplishments. 

Thanks, 

John  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Jul 14, 2025, at 2:48 PM, Shawn . <smcpherson@medicalreimbursement.org> wrote: 

  
Hi Everyone, I am not sure if this is a counci l member discussion or another department for Wi ndham but I was hoping you can give me s ome direction on updating the “Wel com e to Wind ham Sign”.  There has been a number of state titles won  

External sender <smcpherson@medicalreimbursement.org>  

Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.  

Hi Everyone, 

I am not sure if this is a council member discussion or another department for Windham 

but I was hoping you can give me some direction on updating the “Welcome to Windham 

Sign”.  There has been a number of state titles won at the high school level over the past 

few years and I want to know how we update them.   

  

Thank you 

  

Shawn McPherson 
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207-892-0020 

  

smcpherson@medicalreimbursement.org 

  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and attachments, if any, may contain confidential 

information, which is privileged and protected from disclosure by Federal and State 

confidentiality laws, rules or regulations.  This email and attachments, if any, are intended 

for the designated addressee only.  If you are not the designated addressee, you are hereby 

notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of the email and its attachments, if 

any, may be unlawful and may subject you to legal consequences.  If you have received 

this email and attachments in error, please contact the sender at (207) 892-0020 and 

delete the email and its attachments from your computer. 

  

  


